
 
CALL-IN OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
6.2 SUPPORTING THE VOLUNTARY AND COMMNUITY SECTOR (VCS) – 
OUTCOME OF CONSULTATION AND FUTURE OPTIONS 
 
In accordance with Rule 12 of the City Mayor and Executive Procedure Rules, 
Councillors Osman (Proposer), Dawood, Kitterick, Newcombe and Willmott 
(seconder) have objected to the decision of the City Mayor of 27 May 2014 with 
regard to the above. 
 
The submitted grounds for objection are:- 
 
“In view of the cross departmental corporate nature of our relationship with the VCS 
and the issue of Community Cohesion, that the Overview Select Committee should 
review and scrutinise this decision by way of a call-in’.” 
 
A copy of the decision is attached along with the Executive report and associated 
appendices. 
 
Arising from the receipt of an objection the issue had been referred to the meeting of 
the Overview Select Committee on 12 June 2014.  The relevant minute extract from 
this meeting will be circulated and published as soon as it is available. 
 
The City Council is recommended to formally consider the Executive Decision.  
 
Under the provisions of City Mayor and Executive Procedure Rule 12 (h), the Council 
may either confirm the decision of the Executive which would take immediate effect 
or refer the matter back to the Executive with an alternative recommendation for 
Executive to consider. 
 
 
 
 


